

Welcome to Kindergarten Roundup Camp at the MACC!

April 19, 2023



If you have a child who will be 5 by September 1, 2023 he/she is eligible for Kindergarten this fall. Children with September through December birthdays, as well as other eligible students with summer birthdays will be offered placement in our Young Fives Program.

Enrollment packets will be sent home with all preschool students in February and should be returned to the MACC office by March 1st. If you have an age eligible child not currently enrolled in a preschool program, contact the MACC office at 231-981-4670 for enrollment information.

Current MACC Preschool Students

Students NOT currently attending Preschool at the MACC

- April 19th 1:45-2:30
- Students will attend a Kindergarten Camp session.
- Parents will attend an informational meeting during this time.

- April 19th 6:00-6:45
- Students will attend a Kindergarten Camp Session.
- Parents will attend an informational meeting during this time.